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The Division of Anatomic Pathology is pleased to announce the 
joining of Dr. Abdul Latif Khan, Consultant Anatomic Pathologist 
and Dr. Leena Taher, Assistant Consultant Pathologist.  
 
Dr. Abdul Latif Khan has finished his MBBS from Khyber Medical 
College, University of Peshawar, Pakistan in 1982. In 1992, Dr. Khan has 
obtained his Diploma in Clinical Pathology and his Master in Philosophy 
(Histopathology) in 1995. Dr. Khan moved to United Kingdom where he 
has successfully finished DipRCPath (Histopathology), MRCPath 

(Histopathology) and FRCPath (Histopathology) in 1998, 2000 and 2008 
respectively. Prior to joining KAMC-Rd, he was a Consultant 
Histopathologist / Cytopathologist in the Pathology Department of 
Aintree University Hospital, NHS Foundation Trust, Liverpool, UK for 
14 years.  
 
Dr. Leena Taher recently joined the department as Assistant 
Consultant Anatomic Pathologist after succesfully passing the Saudi 
Board Fellowship. She is a great addition to the department and she is 
expected to take  her Hematopathology fellowship in June 2015.  
 
We are also pleased to accounce the return of Dr. Ali Al Assiri, 
Consultant Anatomic Pathologist, who finished his 1 year clinical 
fellowship in Bone and Soft Tissue Pathology at the University of 
British Columbia in Canada last August 2014.  
 
 
HISTOLOGY 
 
Histology laboratory wishes to congratulate Ms. Hanan Alghamdi and 
Ms. Haifa Alshuwairekh who passed the SCDP and are now full-time 
Medical Technologist II.  
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